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October 2, 2018 

 

 
Mr. Philip C. Clegg, Vice-President 

Mississippi Limestone Corporation 

P.O. Box 38361 
Friars Point, MS 38631 

 

 
Re: Construction Permit Application  

 Mississippi Limestone Corporation 

 10319 Richardson Landing Road, Drummonds, TN 38023 

 Emission Source Reference No. 84-0084-01/Permit No. 974813 
 

 

Dear Mr. Clegg:  
 

Your construction permit application dated August 16, 2018 for a portable concrete batch plant operation was 

received on August 23, 2018. A determination has been made that the application is complete and the Division 

will proceed with the processing of your construction permit application. Please be advised that construction or 
modification of the source cannot begin until you are in receipt of the issued construction/modification permit.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Justin Dolzen at (615)532-0575 or 
Justin.Dolzen@tn.gov. Your Facility ID is 84-0084, please reference this number in any further correspondence 

with the Division. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
James P. Johnston, P.E. 
Deputy Director 

Permitting & Regulatory Development 

 

 


